
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

    

Date: August 27, 2019 

 

Re: Action Item 

       August 28, 2019 Board Meeting  

 

 

Recommend Board approve the following Wilmington University student for Clinical Practice 

Placement: 

 

Samantha Scott from September 4, 2019 – June 10, 2020 with Melissa Tees at Dorothy L. 

Bullock School. 
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